
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ailsa Teasdale 
North York Moors National Park 
Development Control 
 
Via email: 
a.teasdale@northyorkmoors.org.uk 
 

 
 
Our ref: RA/2017/137567/02 
Your ref: NYM/2017/0633/FL 
 
Date:  10 January 2018 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Dear Ailsa 
 
High Farm, Foss Hill, Ugglebarnby.       
 
Application in respect of construction of slurry lagoon (amended 
details/additional information).    
 
Thank you for consulting us on the amended information submitted in support of this 
application.  We note that the size of the lagoon has been amended from 1025m2 to 
3384m2.  While we recognise that this is quite a significant size increase, it does not 
have any bearing on our previous advice on this application, which, as a result, still 
stands.  Please refer back to our letter, ref: RA/2017/137567/01, dated 13 October 
2017. 
 
We are not in a position to comment on whether the proposal is of an appropriate size 
to meet the needs of the holding.  We only consider proposals in respect to their 
impacts on the environment. 
 
I trust that this is satisfactory, but please feel free to contact me if I can be of any further 
assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Nick Beyer 
Planning Specialist 
 

 
 

Address: Lateral, 8 City Walk, Leeds, LS11 9AT 
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